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Good afternoon Karen. As a lifelong resident of the Town of Rangeley, I am writing to
support the construction of the proposed telecommunications tower in Dallas Plantation.
While I am only one voice in this beautiful rural area, I would take this moment to encourage
a progressive stance in the matters of cellular service, and 4g/5g connectivity. As the State of
Maine is well aware, rural areas in New England and beyond have suffered from low data
speeds, no data available, and large dead zones for phone calls. If we learned nothing else
from COVID-19, it was that the ability to connect for health services, commerce, schools, and
most of all, public safety. I was involved in a roundtable meeting with Congressman Golden in
the late fall of 2019, and the one topic that dominated the discussion was, broadband
technology. Congressman Golden and I discussed the importance of connectivity, particularly
in relation to telehealth services. Approximately three months after that discussion, the world
was closed, and nearly all aspects of life in the United States and beyond were conducted
online.  So as one voice from this region, I would ask you to encourage and give positive
consideration to all matters involving telecommunications in Maine. 
Respectfully, 
Ethan C Shaffer 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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